
Gallardy, Vivian 

From: 
Sent: 

Fowler, Samuel W. <sfowler@nacintl.com > 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 9:28 AM 

To: White, Bernard 
Cc: Carver, George; Buckner, Steve; Heath, Michael; Chapman, Deborah R.; Baldner, Heath 

M. 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: NAC-STC SAR Rev. 18 

Thanks Bernie. Adding the email in ADAMS is ok with me. 

Wren Fowler 
Director, Licensing 
NAG International Inc. 
Office: 678. 328. 1236 
Email: sfowler@nacintl.com 

From: White, Bernard [mailto:Bernard .White@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 9:27 AM 
To: Fowler, Samuel W.<sfowler@nacintl.com> 
Cc: Carver, George <gcarver@nacintl.com>; Buckner, Steve <sbuckner@nacintl.com>; Heath, Michael 
<mheath@nacintl.com>; Chapman, Deborah R. <dchapman@nacintl.com>; Baldner, Heath M . <hbaldner@nacintl.com> 
Subject: RE : RE: NAC-STC SAR Rev . 18 

Not unless you would prefer it. I can add this email to ADAMS as the record by which you requested a revised 
Coe. 

Bernie White 
Senior Project Manager 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
(301) 415-6577 

From: Fowler, Samuel W. [mailto :sfowler@nacintl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 9:21 AM 
To: White, Bernard <Bernard .White@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Carver, George <gcarver@nacintl.com>; Buckner, Steve <sbuckner@nacintl.com>; Heath, Michael 
<mheath@nacintl.com>; Chapman, Deborah R.<dchapman@nacintl.com>; Baldner, Heath M . <hbaldner@nacintl.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE : NAC-STC SAR Rev. 18 

At the moment, it doesn't matter to us but we will be using this revision as the basis document for future amendments 
related to HBU and fabrication. Since this was such a complicated consolidation it might be best that we do consider 
issuing a revised Coe in order to clean the slate per say. Should I revise the letter? 

Wren Fowler 
Director, Licensing 
NAG International Inc. 
Office: 678.328.1236 
Email: sfowler@nacintl.com 
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From: White, Bernard [mailto:Bernard.White@nrc.gov) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 9:09 AM 
To: Fowler, Samuel W. <sfowler@nacintl.com> 
Cc: Carver, George <gcarver@nacintl.com>; Buckner, Steve <sbuckner@nacintl.com>; Heath, Michael 

<mheath@nacintl.com>; Chapman, Deborah R. <dchapman@nacintl.com>; Baldner, Heath M.<hbaldner@nacintl.com> 
Subject: RE: NAC-STC SAR Rev. 18 

Thanks, it looks like this is for informational purposes only and you are not asking us to update the certificate 

Bernie White 
Senior Project Manager 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
(301) 415-6577 

From: Fowle r, Samuel W. [mailto:sfowler@nacintl.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 8:54 AM 
To: White, Bernard <Bernard.White@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Carver, George <gcarver@nacintl.com>; Buckner, Steve <sbuckner@nacintl.com>; Heath, Michael 
<mheath@nacintl.com>; Chapman, Deborah R. <dchapman@nacintl.com>; Baldner, Heath M . <hbaldner@nacintl.com> 
Subject: [External_Sender) NAC-STC SAR Rev. 18 

Bernie, 

Today we will be mailing SAR Rev. 18, which consolidates WVDP and HBU. Attached the submittal letter. 

Wren Fowler 
Director, Licensing 
NAG International Inc. 
Office: 678.328.1236 
Email: sfowler@nacintl.com 
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